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Letter of Intent 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
We refer to the proposed KPN project "Safe Hydrogen fuel handling and use for efficient 
implementation – SH2IFT", coordinated by SINTEF, focused on: 
 

 Increased knowledge on safety of hydrogen technology, especially focussing on handling and 
use of large volumes, within (semi-)closed environment and in maritime transport. 

 
 Increased understanding of specific hydrogen technology acceptance and bottlenecks, e.g. 

(public) end users, decision-makers and authorities acceptance vs hydrogen safety and handling 
procedures 

 
Hordaland County Council believes that the outcome of the proposed project will contribute to an increased 
understanding of the most important aspects within hydrogen safety and public acceptance. We see this as 
vital for a smooth and fast introduction of hydrogen technology for sustainable transport and energy storage.  
 
Hence Hordaland County Council will support and contribute to the proposed project in the following 
manner: 
  

 Cash contribution to the project: 50.000 NOK/year for 4 years. A total of 200.000 NOK. 
 
Project contact person: Tale Halsør 
 
 
On behalf of Hordaland County Council 

  
Bård Sandal 

fylkesdirektør regional utvikling 
  

Sølve Sondbø 
Klima- og naturressurssjef 

Brevet er godkjent elektronisk og har derfor inga underskrift.

SINTEF AS 
Postboks 4760 Sluppen 
7465 TRONDHEIM 
  

 
                                                                                                                

Dato: 24.08.2017 
Vår ref.: 2017/11122-7      
Saksbehandlar: talhals 

Dykkar ref.:  
 
 


